
   
 

 

**MEDIA ALERT** 

 
Ohio Turnpike credit card processing and websites unavailable on Monday 

 

BEREA (Feb. 12, 2016) – On Monday, Feb. 15, from 9:00 a.m. until approximately 4:00 p.m., the 
Ohio Turnpike will be upgrading its technology network to improve customer service. During 
these upgrades, credit card transactions will be unavailable at all Ohio Turnpike toll booths.  
 
In addition, access to www.ohioturnpike.org and www.ezpassoh.com will be unavailable to 

customers until service is restored by 4:00 p.m.  

 
### 

 
The Ohio Turnpike is a 241-mile toll road offering one of the safest, best and most convenient 
routes for motorists to reach east/west destinations along the northern corridor of Ohio. 
 
For more information contact: 

Brian Newbacher, Public Information Officer, 440-234-2081 ext. 1171, 440-821-3399 (cell) 
brian.newbacher@ohioturnpike.org. 
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